
City of Marine City 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

FISCAL YEAR 2021-2022  
BUDGET WORKSHOPS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Marine City Commission, at their 

regular meeting on January 21, 2021, have scheduled Budget 

Workshop Meetings for April 19 and April 20, 2021 at 6:00 pm 

in the Marine City Fire Hall, 200 South Parker Street, Marine City.  

The Budget Workshop Meetings are open to the public. 

 

 

Kristen Baxter 

City Clerk 

March 11, 2021 

 

 

 

The City of Marine City complies with the American Disabilities Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary 

aids or services should contact the City of Marine City, 303 South Water Street, Marine City, Michigan 48039; (810) 

765-8830. 


